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Dear Parents  
 
Congratulations to: 

 The new Middle School Prefects who have been appointed, following voting by their forms are: 
10C 10S 10T 
Zoe Doyle  Robert Kemp Charlize-Li Clark 
Toby Maddocks  Evie Lancaster Charlotte Elson 
Olivia Simpson  Izzy Lester Ella Kerrigan 
Holly Van Der Heyden  Oak Scotney-Spencer Poppy Marshall 
Josie Ward  Raif Smith Archie Rainbow 

 Madeleine Cawkwell (7S), Laura Jeanes (7T) and Emie Mettam (8T) who have achieved their Platinum 
Merit Awards. 

 Jacob Howarth (8S) and Connor Smith (8T) who have achieved their Silver Merit Awards. 

 
Further to last week’s information to parents of Y11 and Y13 students, I confirm that you can access your 
child’s individual timetable with precise start times via the intranet.  For most exams there are briefings 
beforehand:  9.00 am for morning examinations and 1.30 pm for afternoon examinations.  After half-term 
there will also be some compulsory revision lessons prior to examinations and I will give you final details of 
these next week.    
 
As parents I am sure you will be aware, through media coverage, of the latest craze for children to have 
fidget spinners.  Please can you ensure that your child does not bring them in to school. 
 
I have attached an application form about a High Flying Girls event this summer.  This is an exciting 
opportunity to give girls a taste of flying and the inspiration to take up careers in science and engineering.  
The event is run by Lincolnshire Gliding Club.  A deposit of £5 is needed, although sponsorship may be 
available if we can submit applications by the end of this week.  Please return forms and the deposit to the 
school office.  The available dates are Sunday 28 May, Monday 29 May and Thursday 1 June (all during half-
term). 

Finally a reminder that the deadline for return of forms for the Sports and Creativity Day trips is next           
Friday 19 May. 

Best wishes  
 
 
 
Miss A Francis  
Headteacher  
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